Minutes

March 05th, 2018

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Greenwich was held on March 05th, 2018 in the Board Room of the Community Center at 6 Academy Street in the Village of Greenwich. Present were Mayor Fuller and Trustees Brown, Edsforth, and Vandewater. Trustee Taylor was absent. Mayor Fuller opened the meeting at 6:33 PM.

The budget workshop began with discussion of Police and Traffic Public Safety line items. Crossing Guards, Patrolman and part-time Patrolman payment lines were discussed. Specifics will be discussed at the next meeting with Chief Bell present.

The budget workshop continued with discussion of the Department of Public Works line items. Supervisor Flynn discussed the need for a new all-purpose pick-up truck, which can be purchased from general, water and sewer funds. Spring sidewalk repairs and timelines were discussed as well as the need for repairs to the sewer plant floor. Solar panels at the water plant have been successful in reducing energy costs which may prompt exploration for their use at other locations. Raising water and sewer rates to close a budget gap was considered pending further information.

Public Safety Fire Department line items were reviewed and will be considered in more depth at the next meeting.

Another Budget Workshop was scheduled for Tuesday, March 13th at 6:30pm in the Community Center at 6 Academy St.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm on a motion from Trustee Brown, seconded by Trustee Edsforth, and carried by all.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jane Dowling